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Southside Family Nurturing Center News

 

 

Annual Benefit at Surly Brewing
Sun. Sept. 30th at 5:30pm 

Join us in our work for health and education equity across race and
income in our community. Register: https://www.ssfnc.org/surly

 

 

SSFNC's Class of 2018
Seven children graduated from Southside Family Nurturing Center
last month with bright futures for school and beyond. SSFNC is
grounded in the belief that every child, parent and family has the
capacity to reach positive short-term goals and long-term

Thanks to the
McCormacks for the

Pony Party!
To celebrate the last week of school, longtime
weekly volunteer and donor Jim McCormack
organized his family and friends to put on a pony
party for the children. Thank you to Jim for all you
do to support Southside's mission and bring joy to
the children in our program. He is pictured with his
sister Eileen McCormack in the photo below.

https://www.ssfnc.org/surly
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outcomes, given a community of nurturing, love, education and
support.

Children who receive SSFNC’s therapeutic early childhood
education, and whose parents receive ongoing support through
home visiting are more likely to have the social, emotional and
cognitive skills necessary to reach their personal potential in
school, at home, and in the community than may otherwise be
possible. 

Congratulations to our class of 2018!  We wish you all the best as
you head into Kindergarten.

 

             

Back to School Sept. 10th
We are eager to welcome children back to class from summer
break next week and we look forward to introducing the teaching
staff in the next newsletter. They have been working hard during
break to prepare for them!

Your gift provides vital, dual generation support to families in the
Phillips Community, including therapeutic early childhood
education and home visiting/family support services.

Donate needed supplies and materials for our classrooms from
our Amazon Wishlist.

 

   

 

Thank You for
Contributing to the

Kitchen Range
Due to the generosity of those who read and
responded to our need for a new kitchen range,
we raised the $6,000 needed to purchase the
industrial range pictured below.  The children will
return from break to hot, healthy breakfasts and
lunches next week THANKS TO YOU!

https://smile.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3VJK5YEO0GAHI?&sort=default

